Dear Chair Prozanski and Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,

As a fellow Oregonian | encourage your support of SB 755. As a public school educator, home care worker, and a hospital worker, |
have seen lives and families ripped apart by addiction and the lack of accessible addiction recovery services. Lives have been
damaged further by the criminalization of addiction. The voters of Oregon have passed Measure 110, but we need you to fully fund
its implementation through expanded and equitable addiction and recovery services. Please vote for SB 755 to move this vital piece
of our legislative puzzle out of committee and to Governor Brown’s desk so we all (individuals struggling with addiction and the
whole of society) can benefit from these life-saving services. Thank you.

Sincerely,

John Harris Knight



